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 Knights of Columbus  
Honors Sheriff Gabe Morgan 

 
    
 
On Saturday October 14, the Knights of Columbus held its Annual Public Safety Appreciation Dinner.   
City of Newport News Sheriff Gabe Morgan accepted the microphone from Grand Knight  
Steven Raschke and thanked the Knights of Columbus for honoring the men and women of the  
Sheriff’s Office.  The Knights of Columbus is a men’s Catholic charity organization that has long supported  
the Newport News Sheriff’s Office, Newport News Police Department, and the Newport News Fire  
Department.  Employees from each of those agencies were invited to enjoy a night of socializing, food, and  
entertainment.  Sheriff Morgan, Fire Chief Kenneth Jones, Mayor Joe Frank, and Grand Knight Steven  
Raschke attended.  
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